January 4, 1999

Dr. Joyce Smali

Larue D, Carter Memeorial Hospital
2601 Cold Springs Road
Indianapohis IN 46222

Dear Dr. Small,
It was a pleasure to talk with you on the phone today.

As promised, | have enclosed a number of manuscripts either published or in press, as well as
copies of recently presented posters. These should help to update you on the most recent findings
with Seroquel. Please feel free to reference any of this material as you feel appropriate. However,
if you want 1o reference any of the unpublished material, please give me a call first se we can
decide the best way to do this without jeopardizing the primary publication.

I hope that your New Year is off to a great start, and [ look forward to continued collaborations
with you.

Sincerely yours,

Teffrey M. Goldstein, Ph.D.

International Principal Pharmacologist
Assistant Director, Climical Medicine P e
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